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July 8, 2015

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DM1O-297 Annual Gas Report

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please find enclosed South Jersey Energy Company’s (SJE) Annual Confidential Sales Volume and
Revenue Report for 2014. SJE notified the NHPUC of its cancellation of its natural gas supplier license
effective June 30, 2014.

Based on RSA 363-A2,ll, each CNGS shall file a confidential report of sales volume and activity which
occurred during the prior calendar year.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you require additional information from SJE,
please let me know. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Stacey M. Barnes
Director, Legal Compliance


